
 

 

      

      Environment & Transportation Department, Roadworks Control Division, 

Block 2, Floor 6, Civic Offices, Fishamble Street, Dublin 8 

 

An Roinn Comhshaoil agus Ioimpair, Rannóg Riaghlughadh Oibreacha Bóithre, 

Bloc 2, Úrlár 6, Oifigí na Cathrach, Sráid Sheamlas an Éisc, Baile Átha Cliath 8 

 

T. 01 222 2246 F. 222 2813 

 Ríomhphoist/E-mail: roadworks.control@dublincity.ie 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Licence to Provide Skips for Hire and for use on Public Roads in accordance with the Roads Act, 1993 
 
 

Padraig Thornton Waste Disposal Ltd., 
Thorntons Recycling, 

Henry Road 
Unit 53B, Parkwest Business Park, 

Dublin 12. 
 
 
Licence Number: 1 
 
 
This Licence hereby permits the above-named operator to provide over 500 skips for hire and/or for use on 
public roads/footpaths in the administrative area of Dublin City Council subject to compliance with Dublin City 
Council’s Control of Skips Bye-Laws, 1999. 
 
The licence is valid for a period of one year as set out below: 
 
10th November 2021 – 9th November 2022 
 
Dated this 21st October day of November, 2021.                 
 
 

 
James Moore, 
A/ Senior Staff Officer 
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Ms. Aimee O’Sullivan 
Padraig Thornton Waste Disposal Ltd., 
Thorntons Recycling, 
Henry Road 
Unit 53B, Parkwest Business Park,  
Dublin 12. 
 
21st October 2021 
 
 
 

Re:   Skip Operator’s Licence No.1, 2021 - 2022 
 

 
Dear Ms.O’Sullivan, 
 
Please find enclosed your skip operator’s licence, which is valid for a period of one year from 10th November 
2021.   
 
Please ensure that you comply in full with Dublin City Council’s Control of Skips Bye-Laws, 1999.  In 
accordance with Clause 24 of the Bye-Laws, the Council will have regard to your compliance or otherwise with 
the provisions of the Bye-Laws and section 72 of the Roads Act, 1993, when considering any application for 
a renewal of this Licence.  
 
As you are a registered licensed Skip Operator within Dublin City Council’s administrative area. Please sure 
that your staff, dealing in the area of skips and skip hire, familiarise themselves with the requirements set out 
in the Skip Bye Laws. I have attached a copy of the Skip Bye Laws for you records. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
James Moore 
A /Senior Staff Officer 
 
Enc. 

 

 

 

mailto:roadworks.control@dublincity.ie

